(atching [Jp with ((SA (rads: )Myra (Huuki) Moyryla

| joined the Suzuki violin program with my sister when | was in third grade and she
was in kindergarten. My mother’s love for music and her enthusiasm for the new
Suzuki violin program gave us the opportunity to begin instruction with Rosemary
Remingron. | had the privilege of enjoying a half-hour time-out at school for my les-
son in the Houghton Elementary School board room once a week. When our family u _ S
entered the end of the mining era at White Pine Copper Mine, where my father was ' .
an electrician, Rosemary quietly offered to continue lessons to my sister and | in J a
exchange for some firewood that my family makes and delivers in the summer. From k

this arrangement we had three extra years of lessons we couldn't have afforded oth- '

erwise. | learned a lot about music from Rosemary, but perhaps | learned even more SR ARG 11

about compassion and generosity from this great teacher. Best wishes for the contin- [Eeeesy e Lr)

uation of this great music program.

Suzuki )[ilestones!

These students recently completed a Suzuki cello

Welcome New Students!

book: Erin Lehnert — Book | + Elise Cheney Makens
— Book 6 + Erin McKenzie — Book & = Margaret
Ensminger — Bock | = Daren McKellar — Book | =
Daniel Twining — Book | = Samuel Dix - Book 4

Evie Austin, Sara Meva ...and eleven Cello Class
participants!

Thanks to (Jur [Jonors & fun (ard §ponsors!

* Brad & Vicky Baltensperger * Terry Kinzel & Sue Ellen * MECI:The Nitrate Elimination
* Lois Berg Kingsley Company, Inc.

* Paul & Audrey Frair » Craig & Jeanne Kurtz * Max and Mary Purtters

* Ted & Karen Fredrickson * Mancy Lewis * Rosemary Remington

* Phyllis & ].B. Green = Barbara & Francis Lide = Ruthann Ruehr

« Mary & Martin Harkins » Georgia & Hugh Makens * Oren Tikkanen

» Sarah Green & Floyd Henderson = Willie & Gloria Melton * Peter & Patricia Van Pelt

= Anil & Lois Jambekar = Richard & Bonnie Meyer * Chuck & Lois Young

* Bonnie Janeshek * Herb & Michele Meyer

Our 2012=13 Fun Card Sponsors: McDonald's, Joey’s Seafocd & Grill. Keweenaw Co-op, Center lce, Mine Shaft,
Pizza Warks, Family Video, Subway, 5th & Elm, Four Seasons Tea Room, Perkins, Copper World, Loading Zone I,
Downwind Sports, Hairsmiths, Inc.. Quiznos Sub, Arby's, Domino’s Pizza, Taco Bell, Dairy Queen, Cross Country
Sports, and My Stamp Lady. Please join us in thanking these businesses for their support of CCSA.And a special
thanks to MTUs Department of Visual & Performing Arts and Finlandia University for their continued support.

CCSA Board of Directors CCSA Staff
Maria Bergstrom, President
Ann Pace,Vice-President
Paul Schutoe, Treasurer

Lisa Meyer, Secretary

Copper Country Suzuki Association
Libby Meyer, Executive Director *Violin RO, Box 161

& Viola Instructor Houghrton, Michigan 49931-0161
Maggie Twining, Cello & Viola Instructor = #06.487.3606

KYS0 & Reading Orchestra Conductor  www.coppercountrysuzuki.org

Haley Fredrickson Emma Dlutkowski, Vielin Instructor
Audrey Liston Amanda Plummer, Fiano Instructor CO5A i a 501{eh(3) tan-exempt charicable argan-
Chris Miller Carla Phillips, Accompanist ization. Contributions are tax-deductible.

(CSA = 1971 = 2012
(Jver 40 Years of (hanging | ives through }usie

Musical \[usings

Dear Friends,

As we finish out our 40th anniversary year, the CC53A leadership has been
reflecting on the past, evaluating our current program, and making plans to take
our organization forward into the next 40 years and beyond. One of the things
that remains central for us is providing quality musical instruction and perform-
ance opportunities in our community at an affordable rate. State grant support
has dramatically declined over the past ten years, and we have come to rely
much more on fundraising and donations to keep our costs low. As a board, it is
our desire to increase our financial aid opportunities, even as we find it neces-
sary to increase our fees to keep up with costs. I'm pleased to say that this past
year we awarded about $2300 in financial aid to 12 families in our program. For
many, it is this aid that makes music lessons possible, even within a tight budget.

| would like to extend a special thank
you to all of you who have supported
our programs, financially or otherwise.
If you have bought a Fun Card, sent in
a donation or helped us publicize our
programs in the community, you have
helped bring music into the life of a
child, and that is no small thing.

“Teaching music is not my main pur-
pose, | want to make good citizens. If
children hear fine music from the day
of their birth and learn to play it, they
develop sensitivity, discipline and
endurance, They get a beautiful heart.”
— Shinichi Suzuki

AR R REL ELE Members of the Parents’ Class performing with their
response to this news-  Eal gl BT T Huhda].r Concert

letter will go directly
toward student finan- b - ;""&I
cial aid. Thanks for con- :
sidering a gift to cele-
brate our anniversary.

(s

Maria Bergstrom
CCSA Board President

Associafion
Upcoming Events

Spring Concert & 40th
Anniversary Celebration »
Finnish-American Heritage

Center, Hancock
May |2 = 2:00pm

Bergonzi String Quartet
Children's Concert (free) =
Portage Lk Districe Library

Junie 23 + |:00pm

Finnish Follk Music Camp
(with children’s program) *
Finlandia U. campus »
www finlandia, edu/
finnish-music-camp

July 17-19




Student Spotlight: [Janiel | avritsen

Daniel Lauritsen, CC5A's recipient of the 2012 Stark Scholarship award, started to play the cello at instructor
Maggie Twining’s “Cello Club” last summer. Recalling his first impressions of the cello, Daniel says. "It locked cool!
You could play with a bow!" He found cut how “cool” the cello really was and decided to commit to lessons. In
just a few months he was up and running, playing in cello group class and in Reading Orchestra.

Learning the cello does come with its chal-
lenges. The biggest challenge Daniel says is
“my fingers—they are too wide. | play
wrong notes: B-flat and others, toa”
Another challenge for Daniel and his family
is the commute from Baraga, a 45-minute
drive. One time the cello didn't make it
inte the car. And during winter break, one
of Daniel's three dogs ate the rosin for his
bow (and you can't get replacement rosin
easily in Baraga.) Those dogs sure keep
practicing interesting, though. "My dogs
wrestle by me when | play” reports Daniel.

Daniel also plays his cello for his family,
friends, and church. His favorite song is
“Jesus Loves Me," which he just learned
and performed at church. He also travels
with the celle:™l play at my grandmas’ houses.” When
Daniel is not playing his cello he enjoys “Legos, basketball, baseball, and reading a lot of books.”

/7

-

The Reading Orchestra cello section, Daniel L at far right,
rehearse “Peanut Butter & Celli.”

Daniel's parents appreciate the opportunity for him to study cello. His mom says,"VWe always wanted Daniel to
learn an instrument, neither of us know how to play one and wanted more for Daniel. [In] homeschoaoling, |
always read how great it was for children to learn music, so that was a big push for us to start him in lessons! We
lowve that music teaches him discipline and responsibility in a way that a classroom never could.”

The Stark Scholarship: Helping the Next (zeneration

Bill and Patricia S5tark, from Baraga County, appreciate how much classical music instruction through the CCSA
benefitted their family. So they started a yearly scholarship to a young person or persons interested in studying
violin, vicla, or cello using the Suzuki method. The Starks” children were all actively involved in music growing up.
Bill said that he and his wife Patricia were impressed with the CCSA's program and it proved to be a perfect fit
for their youngest son, Joel, who studied violin for about 10 years."'VWe all like music,” Bill said.*Music helps you
appreciate so much more of what life has to offer”

With the decline in funding to the arts and cuts to music programs in the schools, the Starks chose to make a
difference locally by creating a scholarship fund managed by the Keweenaw Community Foundation. The scholar-
ship is open to students in the Houghton, Keewenaw and Baraga counties, with special consideration to students
in Baraga County. "Driving to lessons and rehearsals from Baraga County to Houghton takes commitment, not
to mention the cost of gas,” Bill related. Bill and Patricia trust that the Stark scholarship fund will help foster the
benefits of music instruction to young string students in the area."We hope the students take from this the
experience to be able to participate in music and maybe get into the youth orchestra,” Patricia said.

KYSO ie Dhutkowski, graduating senior, performs with KYSO
members
about to
take the

stage

| wish to support the Copper Country Suzuki Association and help make high-qualicy
miusic instruction available and affordable for children in our communicy.

Enclosed is my gift of § Your gift will help us:
*  I'd like this gift to be anonymous. * purchasze instruments

This gift is In Honor Of or In Memory Of (circle one): | * offer scholarships
* keep tuition affordable

Copper
Country
Suzuki

I'd like to sponsor a scholarship at che = 3500 +« 3250 = 5100 level

T {Check here if vou would like a receipt. * )
Association SR
PO, Box 161 Address
Houghton, Michigan 499310161  City Smte __ Zip
906487 3606 Phone E-mail

WWW.COpPPercountrysuzy I-:i.nrg Flease make chechs payable to OCSA. Contributions are taxsdedwctible. CC3A b a 501{c){3) nenprofit organization.



